
 

Students at Cardinal Newman are encouraged to consider all of their options for 

both Post-16 and Post 18 and Apprenticeships are a big part of this. 

During blanket careers interviews during Years 11 and 12 students will discuss    

Apprenticeships as one of their main options for progression and during the year 

students in Year 11-13 will be offered support in applying for vacancies as follows: 

 

Register on the National Apprenticeship Service website, and sign up for alerts to 
ensure students are receiving the latest vacancies. 

Applications via local and national training providers to be put forward for their 
vacancies (e.g. MGTS, Heart of England Training, CWT, MTC, ProVQ, WGTA, JTL, 

Coventry College & Warwickshire College) dependant on student interests. 

  

Support in finding appropriate vacancies 

Support with applying for individual vacancies 

Support to prepare and undergo for on-line assessments and psychometric testing 

Contact will be maintained with training providers to ensure student                       

applications are processed effectively and expediently. 


